University receives mini-grant to support alcohol-related PR on campus
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Alfred University has received a state OASAS (Office of Alcoholism and Substance Abuse Services) mini-grant of
$3,000 in support of public relations and related publicity for the campus. These mini-grants are aimed at collegiate
AOD (Alcohol and Other Drug) prevention activities, especially as they relate to the planned release of the "Underage
Drinking: Not a Minor Problem-College Edition” campaign. AU was among one of 41 campuses to receive funding
for a total of an estimated $123,000 from the OASAS.



